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A NEW MAYOR FOR GODALMING 2021 

 

At Godalming Town Council’s Full Council meeting held via Zoom on Thursday, 19 December the 

Council accepted the recommendation of the Mayoralty Committee for Councillor Michael Steel to 

be nominated as Mayor 2021-2022 with Councillor Shirley Wardell nominated to serve as Deputy 

Mayor. The nominations will be voted upon at the Annual Meeting of the Council to be held on 

Thursday, 13 May 2021.  

 

 

Ends… 

 

 

 

For more information please visit https://godalming-tc.gov.uk/mayor/ 
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